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Symposium on "Protocol and Etiquette in the Social and
Diplomatic Sense" in AAU

 

In line with the University's strategy in interacting with the local community, the Community
Engagement Committee of the College of Mass Communication and Media in Al Ain University
of Science and Technology –Abu Dhabi Campus- organized a symposium on "Protocol and
Etiquette in the Social and Diplomatic Sense" which was presented by Mr. Mohammad Al
Marzooqi, in cooperation with the Deanship of Student Affairs. The symposium was attended by
Dr. Iyad Abdulmajeed –Deputy Dean of Student Affairs, Dr. Yousef Humaid –Deputy Dean of
the College of Mass Communication and Media, Dr. Montaser Khater - Deputy Director of
Quality Assurance Center and number of academic and administrative staffs.

Dr. Humaid stressed on the keenness of the Deanship to focus on the interactive aspects of the
academic process and works through an integrated knowledge system, science and



communication skills to organize events that contribute building the knowledge side and
increasing the personal confidence of young people and their interactive skills. He also provided
his special thanks to Mr. Al Marzooqi for presenting valuable and useful information.
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